
 

 

Poulton Lancelyn Primary School     
          

  

 
 

Dear Parents,                                      3rd October 2018 

  

Year 5 are currently learning about the Tudors. As part of their studies we will be having a “Tudor 

Day” on Thursday 29th November to provide the children with experiences to assist them in 

understanding about Tudor life. 

 

As part of our celebrations, children will experience acting in Shakespeare plays, perform a Tudor 

dance and create some Tudor art.  We would like to ask, if possible, for parents to provide a Tudor 

costume for your child to wear on the day (this does not need to cost a lot of money, we would 

encourage you to use/make something from home), in order that we can take part in a Tudor Costume 

Parade. Children can come to school dressed in their costumes. 

 

Thank you for your support. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs Dingle  Mr Smith 

 
 

 

 

            

 
 

 


